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P O Box 137
Borrego Springs, CA 92004

February 19, 2008

It is with utter dismay and outrage to think our utility could conceive of crossing 3 wilderness
areas with the huge utility lines they plan to use..

Not only will it destroy our state park and the preservation it is dedicated to, but the line
“zings” and “hums” as well. The roads needed to maintain it will attract the public to use them,
further destroying habitat and the peace needed for this park.. The desert is fragile and huge
unused areas are needed to protect it.

Please, please use all the power given to you to protect this precious part of our state.

Once destroyed, it cannot be returned to it’s original state. We depend on youl

Sincerely,
el T

Mr. And Mrs. Philip and Nroma Decker





